Earth Removal Committee
Minutes of 9/7/16

In attendance: Chairman J. Garretson, M. Harrison, R. Teronimo
J. Nauen and J. Shurtleff
Absent: D. Ward
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Meeting was called to order 7:02 pm.

Review of previous meeting minutes:

J. Nauen motioned to approve the minutes of 7/27/16 as written

seconded by M. Harrison and the remaining members were in

agreement.

Vote: Sto0

J. Shurtleff motioned to approve the informational minutes of 8/31/16
seconded by J. Garretson.

Vote: 2 to 0 to 3 (abstentions)

Continuation of Public hearing Decas Co. Mavflower Rd.:

Chairman Garretson stated the continuation of the hearing from the prior
week. Ian Ward stated that they would like to substitute the plan which
would decrease the potential to effect neighboring wells. He stated that
the DPW suggested a larger buffer. Scott Hannula discussed moving
around the corner of the original site, not touching the water hole at this
time, a three year time frame which would not begin until site A was
finished. He indicated that he would like to begin possibly around the
beginning of next year. Chairman Garretson stated that the rules from
the original order of conditions from site A would apply. He also
indicated that the 50 trucks per day rule would apply regardless of which
part of the project was under construction. Chairman Garretson also
requested that he receive correspondence from John Woods regarding
his recommendation for the buffer area. He also requested that Scott
Hannula notify him when he begins this part of the project. B. Ieronimo
motioned to approve the permit for site C with the existing conditions
for Site A; 240,000 yards of removal over a 3 year period, 50 truck loads
per day where a right turn only is enforced and also utilizing
recommendations from John Woods is used regarding the buffer,



